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Background Brighton PD and the LINK

»Established in 1999 as a non-profit, grant funded organization »The LINK is located at 9025 Grant St in Thornton
»Purpose is to assess and provide services for troubled youth »Hours of operation are 24/7
»Services are available for those in the criminal justice system and truants »The Brighton assessment is based on a pro rata share of use over a 6 year

historical average of juvenile transports

»Referrals can be made by law enforcement, municipal courts or schools

~Brighton’s usage accounts for 14% of total usage resulting in an assessment of
$78,255. Sufficient appropriation exists in the 2021 budget

Questions?




